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STANOLIND O1L AND GAS COMPANY

712 MAIN ST. P. 0.BOX 3092

HovustoN,TExAs
October 10, 1941

Dr. H. B, Stenzel

Bureau of Economic Geology
The University of Texas
Austin, Texas

Dear Stenzel:

So far as I am concerned, you can
use the two letters as you wish. It occurred to
me that,since I am now a member of the A.A.P.G.
Post-Cretaceous Sub-Committee, perhaps I shouldn't
be the origin of & lot of arguments. However, I
supnose it doesn't matter.

I'm afraid I can't work up a Wilcox
paper for the Monterrey meeting, or any other in
the near future. There is so much exploration going
on that I have my hanis full. I am enclosing a
copy of my letter to Mr. Storm concerning the ion-
terrey affair.

I think you will enjoy the trip,
particularly the structural geology to be seen in
1as Cortinas Canyon.

Very truly yours,

Q\)%vw‘\

. B. Garrett
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